
Public consultations

The SSRO has today launched three public consultations on matters related to
its work and the pricing of contracts regulated under the Single Source
Procurement Framework. Details of each consultation and how you can engage
with us on these matters are provided below:

We welcome your views and supporting evidence in response to these
consultations. The consultation period runs for eight weeks from today until
5.00pm on Friday 6 December 2019. A response form for each consultation has
been published alongside the consultation documents. Completed response forms
should be sent by email to consultations@ssro.gov.uk (preferred), or by post
to SSRO, Finlaison House, 15-17 Furnival Street, London, EC4A 1AB.

http://www.government-world.com/public-consultations/
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